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1. The Board had its Inaugural Meeting last night.  The Chair of the Board for the coming 

year will be Trustee Laurie Evans.  The Vice-Chair will be Trustee Gary Wowchuk.   
Congratulations to both for accepting this leadership opportunity.   

 
2. The Auditor presented the Audited Financial Statements for the 2017/18 school year.  

The Audited Financial Statements will be posted on our website shortly.   
 
3. The Board nominated Kelli Riehl as a candidate for the vacant position of President of 

the Manitoba School Boards Association.  By-election to be held November 30, 2018. 
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